
As of August 1st, Golden Aya Corp has
received $6,993.22 out of its $50,000 goal to
begin construction of the Golden Aya STEM
school chain. 
Golden Aya Corp has been working with the
local government to acquire land.
Golden Aya Corp has several campaigns
coming up in near future to help raise the
remaining amount of funds so we can start the
construction of our school complex project. 
Golden Aya Corp has acquired architects to
help update the design of the STEM primary
school that will be built first. 
Golden Aya Corp has also acquired an
engineer to assist in the building of the STEM
primary school. 
Golden Aya Corp is avidly searching for
partners, both nationally and internationally, to
assist in the building of the STEM school chain. 
Golden Aya Corp is testing and building its
STEM curriculum at its E+STEAM Afterschool
Program that will later be adopted by the STEM
school chain.
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To find out more about the amazing work that we are doing at

Golden Aya Corp, please visit us at goldenaya.org or email us

at contact@goldenaya.org


